
Church Lane project shortlisted for prestigious planning award
The Church Lane Heritage project Letterkenny has been shortlisted for the Irish Planning Awards 2019/2020.

 

The project has been nominated for a participation and engagement award from the Irish Planning Institute.

 

This category is for plans, studies, strategies and projects which demonstrate how public participation has been effective in changing outcomes.

 

It can also include measures to increase engagement and awareness of planning or innovative public consultation.

 

The Irish Planning Institute seeks, through the Irish Planning Awards, to highlight innovation and excellence in Irish planning.

 

The Awards acknowledge a diverse range of projects and plans nationally taking place at a local, county and regional level in complex and

dynamic environments.

 

In a statement the Institute says that there has been a significant increase in the quantity and quality of projects submitted for consideration.

 

In total, the Panel of Judges have shortlisted 34 projects across 7 categories from a total entry of 56 projects.

 

The Awards take place in the Westin Hotel, Dublin on the 27th February.
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